
 
 
 

 

CORONAVIRUS MEASURES - UPDATE 

To all HSC Sailing Club Members  
 
Whilst guidance on the restart of water sports activities is still somewhat equivocal, some sports such as golf and 
tennis are opening up on a limited scale as of tomorrow, although their clubhouses remain shut. The public are 
still required to continue respecting the social distancing measures in the undertaking of all outdoor 
sports/exercise activities and so we at HSC should apply this to our water sports too. Therefore, HSC Clubhouse 
must continue to remain shut for the time being, until we have clear guidance on how we can open with due 
regard to the health and safety of Members.  
 
Nevertheless, should any member wish to go sailing/kayaking/paddle boarding with their own equipment, they 
are at liberty to do so, but please do respect the social distancing protocol. All we ask is that you stay within the 
confines of the harbour and that you place the highest emphasis on general safety for yourselves; it is important 
that others are not called upon to intervene on your behalf. With the ongoing coronavirus safety precautions in 
place, you will unfortunately not be able to use the clubhouse changing rooms, as stated previously, but we hope 
to open as soon as we are allowed and we will follow this up with a planned activity programme for the summer.  
 
Stay safe and enjoy yourselves  

 

 

 

 


